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No formal meeting was held during February, 2017. Instead EPROC provided official 
Board Certification Training, as follows: 
 
719 - Coop  Presented by Attorney Scott Gordon  9:00 a.m. 
 
710 - HOA  Presented by Betsy Barbieux   9:00 a.m. 
 
718 - Condo  Presented by Betsy Barbieux   1:00 p.m. 
 
All presentations took place at Betmar in Clubhouse 2. A total of 79 people attended the 
various presentations. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Linda LaFayette, Secretary 
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